Minutes of Meeting

11 May 2016

The Pilotage Commission for the Port of Georgetown held a regularly scheduled meeting on May 11, 2016 for the purpose of holding a Business Meeting. The meeting, held at 5:00pm in the United Way building on Front Street in Georgetown, was duly published.

Attending Commissioners:

Lep Boyd, Chair

Edwin Jayroe

Clayton Bull

Steve Strickland

Guest

Rita Melton - LLR

Chairman Boyd called the meeting to order.

The minutes of August 2015 and January 2016 were approved.

Chairman Boyd - request for Commissioners to be appointed and local SPA Manager to be approved as Commission member as appointee.

LLR - Rita Melton

Pilot Reports:

- 4 ships
- 2 Tug
- 1 Barge
- 1 Billet Ship will be going to Wilmington
- 1 Pet Coke
- 6 Farge Holam cement shipper
- 12,000 ton barge
- Are there any future cement shipments
- Billet ships are moved to Wilmington
- Future of port is changing
- Change of zoning away from industrial

No SPSPA Report

No further business was brought before the commission.

The meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully Submitted Steven G. Strickland